
Indoor Programs Protocol 
 
MYS will not be sanctioning any indoor play (leagues, futsal, or 
clinics) this winter. If players or a team decide to participate 
regardless of the club’s position, the McLean name may not be used 
and McLean branded uniforms, jerseys, warmups, and spiritwear are 
not to be worn to any indoor league, futsal or clinic.  
 
As Fairfax County has made the decision to not allow use of their 
gym facilities this winter, MYS will not be offering any indoor 
programming at this time. We will be offering multiple winter outdoor 
programs and once those are finalized we will communicate them to 
membership.  
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